
From: amy gunning  
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 7:09 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re application 2024/0363/T 
 
Hi, 
 
I am writing to object to the planning proposal under application no. 
3024/0363/T to fell a mature pine tree. 
 
The tree forms an integral part of the ‘green corridor’ running along the 
downside crescent / lawn road area. Removing it would be a notable loss. It’s 
also unique in its character. Removing it would set an unwanted precedent for 
other trees in the vicinity to be removed. 
 
Regards, 
 
Amy 
 


